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Fifteen years ago, an estimated 250,000 to 500,000 women in Rwanda were raped during a genocide that also saw the murder of almost one million people. Seventy percent of women who survived rape were infected with H.I.V. — sometimes deliberately. Many of those women were abandoned by their husbands and isolated by their communities. 

Inadequate attention has been paid to the prosecution of rape, both internationally and nationally, while a government-administered fund to compensate genocide survivors has been inadequate in meeting the needs of those who survived sexual violence. 

More needs to be done. The international community must provide wide-ranging support to survivors of sexual violence. We must also ensure those responsible for such crimes are held accountable. The world failed victims of sexual violence when they needed our help the most. We cannot afford to turn our backs on them again. 

Sandra Ka Hon Chu Senior policy analyst with the Canadian HIV/AIDS Legal Network , Toronto 

Anne-Marie de Brouwer Associate professor at Tilburg University, THE NETHERLANDS 

Holding on to dollars 

Paul Kennedy confuses value with political power and prestige (“Karl Marx and the G-20,” Views, April 2). During the Bush presidency, the dollar’s value against the euro declined 47 percent. On this basis, classical economics would have predicted that major holders of dollar reserves, such as the Arabs and the Chinese, would make massive withdrawals of dollars. But in fact nothing like that happened. Dollar-holders apparently recognized that their long-term interests lay in leaving their dollar holdings more or less intact, regardless of the decline of U.S. power. Kennedy himself points out that the dollar continues to provide “around 75 percent of the world exchangeable currency reserves.” If so, debasing the dollar would create a seismic shift amounting to global catastrophe.

John Rodenbeck Brousses, France 
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